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Dear Parent/Carer of STUDENT FULLNAME 

Due to their excellent work on Sparx Reader, STUDENT FORENAME has been selected to take part in an 

hour-long special writing workshop with Barnsley Poet Laureate, Eloise Unerman, as part of our World Book 

Day celebrations.   

Eloise will be working with students to create a collaborative poem, capturing the spirit of storytelling and 

creativity. This is a fantastic opportunity for STUDENT FORENAME to develop their writing skills, explore 

new ideas, and gain inspiration from a published poet.   

The workshop will take place on Thursday 6 March, and STUDENT FIRSTNAME will receive an invite slip 

next week to add into their planner, with details of which session they should attend. 

We are incredibly proud of our students’ dedication to Sparx Reader and are thrilled to offer them this 

enriching opportunity. If you have any questions or require further details, please do not hesitate to contact 

me at hbarraclough@penistone-gs.uk. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to an inspiring and creative World Book Day!   

 

 

Best regards,   

Mrs H Barraclough 

Reading & Learning Resource Development Manager  
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